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As a member of this community I wish to register my opposition to the Hitch Rack Ranch Quarry File
No.

M-2017-049

The mining will negatively affect our beautiful area with  long term results,  such as habitats for wildlife!

 Highway 155 is already a dangerous road and with 500 to 600 trucks 6 days a week hauling gravel, it
will be 

dangerous and undrivable for Coloradans and visitors.

Please stop this insanity and stop the quarry!

Sincerely,

Nancy Borden


